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UNIVERSITY OF MINNESOTA | Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene
TWIN CITIES School of Public Health

Stadium Gate 27

611 Beacon Street S.E.
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

January 16, 1980
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Dr. Henry McIntosh
Cardiologist
Watson Clinic
Lakeland, Florida 33801

Dear Henry:

We have only today received the pink sheets of the Site Visit team
to the Minnesota Community Prevention Program. I am most grateful for the
skills and energy brought to bear in this review and its exposition in the
pink sheets. What the Advisory Council will do remains to be seen, but this
is to let you know our immense appreciation of the hard work and good that
went into this. The suggestions throughout will strengthen our undertaking.

Entirely parenthetically I enclose "concluding remarks" which I refrained

from making due to our gemeral exhaustion at e clgse of your visit.
Cordiglly, Z
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/lry Blackburn, M.D.

rofessor and Director
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